
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED UNIVERSITY POLICY REPEAL 
Notice Period: October 5, 2018 – October 26, 2018 
 
Office of Research Policy 7A-15, Limited Submissions 
This policy is being repealed because it involves matters of procedure rather than substance 
and does not require a formal policy. Because, these procedures implement federal agency 
proposal submission guidelines, FSU will continue its process of vetting proposals to be 
submitted under limited submission solicitations. 
 
AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION REPEAL 
The authority for the proposed policy repeal is as follows: Florida Statute 1004.22.  
 
UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION 
Proposed repeal of this policy has been initiated by Gary K. Ostrander, Vice President 
for Research.  
 
PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY 
POLICY 
Any person may submit written comments concerning the proposed policy repeal within 21 days 
of the date of this notice to: 
 
Diana Key, Director 
Research Compliance Programs 
2019 Westcott North  
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1330 
dkey@fsu.edu 
(850) 644-8648 
 

  


